
Year One Parent Information Evening 2019 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

You are invited to attend the Year One Parent Information Evening. 
 

 

When: Tuesday 19th February  

 

Where:  PPPS Library  

 

Time: 7.00pm to 8.00pm  
 

 

The Year One staff will be available to answer any questions you might have and will be 

presenting an explanation of the following Year One programs on the night: 
 

 Quality  

 Reading, including how we monitor reading progress 

 Writing and fine motor skills 

 Maths, including Mathletics 

 Lexia  

 Home Learning expectations 

 How you can help your child at home 

 
 

 

Please return the slip below by Friday 15th February if you will be attending the Year One 

Parent Information Evening. It is not recommended that children attend this evening as 

child minding facilities will not be available.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Your name:   __________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s name:   __________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s home group:   _______________ 

 

No. of adults attending: _______________ 


